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07 November 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Anti-bullying week 2019

The week beginning 11 November is anti-bullying week.

We will be highlighting the importance of this subject through assemblies, tutor sessions and the
introduction of our new Anti-bullying Ambassadors.

Key-stage 3 students will be creating a poster in their Art lessons for a competition to design our new
anti-bullying logo.

In addition, we will be holding an awareness day on the 12 November and invite students to wear odd
socks to raise awareness of our anti-bullying initiatives.

Our anti-bullying policy can be found on our website, and any incidents of bullying can be reported to

your child’s Head of Year. | am the named person who oversees pastoral care, should you have any
concerns or comments then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
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Miss Sophie Grindey
Assistant Headteacher
Behaviour, Culture and Safeguarding



